

Pharmacy contractor improving resilience mentoring programme

The programme is designed to support contractors to enhance the resilience of their pharmacy business, protecting the community pharmacy network to provide a full range of services from community pharmacies. It will help the pharmacy team contribute to the local heath economy, collaborating as neighbourhood teams. This works towards the vision for pharmacy in the NHS Ten-Year Plan, will better meet the needs of your local community and will see the pharmacy business grow in terms of turnover and profit.

You can watch a video which provides an overview of the resilience support programme here.

Contractor application questionnaire

Name	
Pharmacy Name	
Pharmacy Address	
Email Address	
Telephone (Mobile)	

Do you have a permanent pharmacist working in the pharmacy?

Yes No

resilience?

What things that you have some control over do you want to be different?

If you join the programme you will be asked to agree to a Memorandum of Understanding to engage with the elements of the programme and implement changes.										
On a scale of 1-10 how committed are you to change										
Low 1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10 High	
On a scale of 1-10, how much do you believe this will impact on your pharmacy business?										
Low 1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10 High	
What will you do to make this successful?										

How do you think this mentoring programme will help your pharmacy business become

Please return to Sue Taylor, Chief Officer, Community Pharmacy Devon

Email: admin@cpdevon.org.uk or SueT@cpdevon.org.uk

Office: 01392 719604

more resilient?